NOTICE

TO: All ZCAS University Students

FROM: ZCAS University Students' Union Electoral Commission
DATE: October 17, 2024

SUBJECT: Notice to the Student Body — Elections

Dear Students,

We wish to inform you that the Student Union Elections, initially scheduled for October
30th, have been temporarily suspended due to a petition currently under review.

We kindly request that all campaign activities be paused during this period until an
official announcement has been issued regarding the resumption of the election
process.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your
understanding and patience as we work to resolve this matter. Further updates will be

provided in due course.

Thank you for your cooperation.

ZCAS UNIVERSITY
P.O BOX 50497 RW
LUSAKA - ZAMBIA

Warm regards,

Sincerely, 17 OCT 2024

Mutembo Kababa (Ms.) STUDENT WELFARE OFF,

Secretary to the Electoral Commission A
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